

## **4<sup>th</sup> June Garforth Tigers meeting minutes**

### **Team updates**

**Under 7s** – Di and Becky doing first aid courses on 5/6 need another TLM volunteer

**Under 8s** – Alex Leah has left – martin check go cardless but replaced with a new sign up so now 12 in total on books.

**Under 10s** – Role out code of conduct to children as some of the children are being cheeky and not paying attention, this is reflected on game days. Children are feeling anxious about the change to the rules which will be coming into effect as there are differing abilities in the current under 10s.

**Under 12s** – Still need TLMS, First aiders. Coaches are awaiting dates for level 2 courses. Hoping to get 17 registered.

**Under 15s** – No issues other than parent participation and support. Martin to follow this up.

Cubs – going really well, have consistent 8-9 players attending weekly.

### **Child Welfare**

DBS update just 5 now outstanding. All parents welcome to support but must attain DBS certification which is free from the RFL or must be supervised by a DBS volunteer if offering help.

Key issue – is still an issue, Matthew Baker to follow up who has keys for training days and match days as each team has a full set of keys so there should be no issue with obtaining water, first aid kit and kit to train / play matches.

Headguards – recommendation that they should be worn but are not mandatory.

ALL – PLEASE REMEMBER RESPECT BOTH ON AND OFF PITCH.

### **Treasurer report**

–all in order however as a growing club we are spending more on ore so we need to try and raise funds through whatever channels possible in order to protect club assets for the future of the club.

### **Social Secretary update**

Great pig racing night, thank you to all that attended, we raised £360 profit, had numbers been achieved and we hadn't had a drop in attendance on the night we would have hit the £500 mark. Well done to the social team, roll on the next event!

Gala is the next big event – all parents must support in order for this to be a success. MW to check on festival rules for competitive matches.

Coaches input still needed for Gala programme deadline 10 June!

Coming soon – 80s Disco planned for September, details to follow.

Presentation night is booked for 17 November

Garforth Lions Gala 24 June – still need volunteers for stand in order to raise funds / sell programmes.

### **AOB**

Garforth Lions have donated a line marker from their funding, we just need a volunteer who can draw straight lines.

Lease is still ongoing and sitting with LCC at the moment.

Kit design update – childrens submissions discussed, some really good designs so lets keep them coming.

**Next meeting date tbc but will be post Gala Day on 28/07.**